

Grass on lower Mapua Drive

2 messages

Wayne Chisnall < wchisnall@gmail.com>

To: Jamie McPherson < jamie.mcpherson@tasman.govt.nz>, OurMapua email < info@ourmapua.org>

Tue, Feb 15, 2022 at 11:01 AM

Hi Jamie

We had a community meeting last night and I was asked to advise you that the newly grassed area has been vandalised by someone driving across it in the wet. Now is probably the best time to smooth it out given that there is good moisture there.

We also wondered if some sort of barrier should be installed to stop hoons repeating the vandalism? Perhaps something temporary until the remediation is completed?

Regards

Wayne Chisnall MDCA Exec M: 027 568 2375

Jamie McPherson < Jamie.McPherson@tasman.govt.nz>

To: Wayne Chisnall <wchisnall@gmail.com>, OurMapua email <info@ourmapua.org>

Thu, Feb 17, 2022 at 9:27 AM

Hi Wayne

Thanks for that, I've passed in onto the applicant for them to tidy it up

Cheers

Jamie

Jamie McPherson

Transportation Manager **DDI** +64 3 543 7256 | **Mobile** +64 27 600 8447 | <u>Jamie.McPherson@tasman.govt.nz</u>

Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ





SUBSCRIBE TO REAL-TIME LOCAL UPDATES AND REPORT ISSUES TO US QUICKLY AND EASILY









This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete

[Quoted text hidden]